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The Lake in the Hills Police Department announces St. Patrick’s Day 

Drive Sober or Get Pulled Over enforcement results 

 
Lake in the Hills, IL – From March 12 – 18, 2021, the Lake in the Hills Police Department joined forces 

with highway safety partners and both state and local law enforcement in the St. Patrick’s Day enforcement 

campaign. Lake in the Hills police officers conducted an additional 20 hours of patrol in an effort to make 

travel safer by keeping impaired drivers off roadways, ensuring legally posted speed limits were observed, 

and inspecting proper seat belt compliance.  

 

Officers issued two seat belt citations, 13 speeding citations, and two expired registration citations. In 

addition, four uninsured motorists were also cited. The Traffic Unit is pleased to report they did not observe 

any drivers under the influence of drugs or alcohol. 

 

This mobilization was funded by federal highway safety funds administered by the Illinois Department of 

Transportation as part of the statewide Drive Sober or Get Pulled Over and Click It or Ticket campaigns. 
 

For more information about NHTSA’s Drive Sober or Get Pulled Over campaign, please visit: 

https://one.nhtsa.gov/drivesober/  

 

For more information about NHTSA’s Click It or Ticket campaign, please visit: 

https://one.nhtsa.gov/nhtsa/ciot/index.html  
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